
Spiegel Attorneys Honored with Amicus Service
Award
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Tim Lay, Katie Mapes and Jessica Bell have received an Amicus Service Award from the International Municipal Lawyers

Association at IMLA’s 2015 Mid-Year Seminar in Washington, DC. IMLA cited Spiegel & McDiarmid’s work in the T-Mobile

South, LLC v. City of Roswell case before the U.S. Supreme Court which dealt with local zoning decisions about cell

towers. More information on the Legal Advocacy Program is available on IMLA’s website (http://www.imla.org).

Related Practices and Services
Litigation and Appeals

Telecommunications

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

1875 Eye Street, NW | Suite 700 | Washington, DC 20006 | 202.879.4000 | www.spiegelmcd.com

http://www.spiegelmcd.com/amicus-brief-filed-in-supreme-court-case-dealing-with-local-zoning-decisions-about-cell-towers/
http://www.tcpdf.org

